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Republic of the Niger 
Embassy of the Niger to the Swiss Confederation and the Federal Republic of Austria 
Permanent Mission of the Niger to the United Nations Offices at Geneva and Vienna and to the WTO 
 
Geneva, 17 May 2024 
 
No. 147/ANSU/2024/ADS 
 
The Permanent Mission of the Republic of the Niger to the Office of the United Nations and other 
international organizations in Geneva presents its compliments to the World Health Organization (WHO) 
and has the honour to attach herewith for transmission to its intended recipient Dr Tedros Adhanom 
Ghebreyesus, Director-General of the World Health Organization, letter ref. LNo590/ANSU/2024/ADS 
dated 17 May 2024. 
 
This letter concerns the candidature of Dr Boureima Hama Sambo, designated by the competent 
authorities of the Niger, for the post of Regional Director of the WHO African Region, elections for which 
will take place at the Seventy-fourth session of the Regional Committee for Africa, in Brazzaville 
(Republic of the Congo) in August 2024. 
 
The candidate’s curriculum vitae, together with a cover note, are also attached for your information. 
 
The Permanent Mission of the Republic of the Niger to the Office of the United Nations and other 
international organizations in Geneva thanks the World Health Organization (WHO) for its good offices 
and takes this opportunity to convey to it the renewed assurances of its highest consideration. 
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